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Dear Resident,
18 January 2017
Sports and Social Club Development
I’m writing to you to with respect to the upcoming housing development taking place on the old Sports and Social Club site on Anstey Road. As you may be aware, planning permission has been granted to build 85 dwellings on the site, which is being developed by Miller Homes. 
In order to establish a good dialogue between the developer and the local community, a liaison panel has been established. Community representatives will meet regularly with Miller Homes, Alton Town Council and East Hampshire District Council to discuss upcoming works on site, address areas of concern for local residents, and communicate any pertinent information.
Whilst these are not public meetings, if you would like to feed in, please feel free to contact one of your elected representatives or resident representatives on the details listed in the table overleaf. For more pressing issues, I have also listed the Miller Respect hotline, a free 24-hour line through which residents can report concerns. Additionally, the Planning Compliance team are listed if you would rather talk to the Planning Authority.  
Yours faithfully,

John Geoghegan

Community Officer

East Hampshire District Council
On behalf of the Sports and Social Club Liaison Panel 
Contact details for Sports and Social Club development site
	Anstey Residents Group
	Tony Souter
	info@ansteyresidents.org.uk

	
	
	

	Eastbrooke & Wooteys Residents Association
	John Field
	eastbrookeandwooteys@gmail.com 



	
	
	
	
	

	Miller Homes
	“Miller Respect” hotline
	
	
	  0800 083 6867

	
	
	
	

	Alton Town Council
	Cllr Graham Hill
	Graham.hill@alton.gov.uk
	01420 86221

	
	Cllr Peter Hicks
	Peter.hicks@alton.gov.uk
	01420 80092

	
	Leah Coney

Town Clerk
	Townclerk@alton.gov.uk
	01420 83986

	

	East Hampshire District Council
	Cllr Dean Phillips
	Dean.phillips@easthants.gov.uk 
	07981 395857

	
	Heather Gee
Senior Development Inspector
	Heather.gee@easthants.gov.uk
	01730 234176

	
	John Geoghegan

Community Officer 
	John.geoghegan@easthants.gov.uk 
	01730 234184

	
	Sabah Halli

Planning Case Officer
	Sabah.halli@easthants.gov.uk
	01730 234224
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